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Sustainable Development 
Environmen1al Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg Manitoba R3C 1A5 
T 204-945-8321 F 204-945-5229 

WNW.aov.mb.ca/sd/ea11 

FILE NO.: 5749.00 

Mr. Richard Ott 
Manager - Capital Planning Services 
Brandon Regional Health Centre 
Prairie Mountain Health 
N411-150 McTavish Avenue East 
Brandon, MB R7 A 2B3 
ROtt@pmh-mb,•ca 

Dear Mr. Ott: 

June 7, 2017 

Re: Termination of DGHTA application for the Brandon Biomedical Waste Treatment 
Facility 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of June I, 2017 concerning the withdrawal of 
your proposal for a biomedical waste treatment facility under the Dangerous Goods Handling and 
Transportation Act. As requested, this file has been closed. 

If you require further assistance, please feel free to contact Mr. Raj Rathamano at 
(204) 945-7086.

Yours sincerely, 

Tracey Braun, M. Sc. 
Director 

cc: Don Labossiere/rim Prawdzik/Peter Crocker, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 
Brian Schoonbaert, Brandon Regional Health Centre 
Public Registries 




